
P U B L I C    H E A R I N G        
 

CITY COUNCIL & WPC AUTHORITY 
 

Monday, May 15, 2017 
 

City Hall Auditorium 
 

6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING:   to solicit citizen input on the proposed sewer use fee for the year                                                 
beginning July 1, 2017 and ending June 30, 2018 as follows: 

 
For Residential Users:  Not Less than $224.00, nor more than $250.00, per dwelling unit 
 

For All Other Users:    Not Less than $224.00, nor more than $250.00, per 65,000 gallons of volume of flow 
 


